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August 7, 2010

Mr. Allan Daniels
Global Solutions

4563 323 Brook Avenue

Brooklyn

Dear Mr. Daniels,

I got immense happiness on knowing of your success in your field and I am gratified that you considered us also.

I would like to mention that it was your hard work and dedication all through our early days of business that has resulted the dedication in us.  You were very helpful and supportive and very gracious to send staff to train our workforce and give us dynamic ideas and way outs.  We were indebted to deliver our best and were happily ready to take up more assignments from you, keen to do better every time.  Our people were meticulous and were ready to work overtime without complaining.

We would be delighted to accept your invitation to the celebration.  Our staff needs enthusiasm and a good many of them are ready to actively contribute.

We are really grateful to you for this drive and support.

Looking forward to cherishing and having a great happy celebration with you.

Yours Sincerely,

Jack Rogers
Rogers Technologies
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